
Maple class Homework choices 

Pick one activity each week on Thursday and hand it in on Tuesday.  

Get strips of coloured 
paper and write 
sentences from your 
favourite story of 
them. 
Weave the strips 
together to create a 
miniature story 
blanket. 

Choose a recipe that 
originates from 
somewhere else in the 
world. Make the recipe 
and either: 

a) Document the 
making of it, or  

b) Write a review 
of it 

Create a rainforest out 
of recycled materials. 

Look at a variety of 
bottles around your 
home. Pick 3/4, 
arrange them and 
draw a sketch of them. 

Take a seed, pot it and 
look after it. Record 
how you have looked 
after it and how it has 
developed. 
 
(seeds will be given by 
class teacher) 

Choose and research a 
famous black person 
(present or past). 
Present your research 
in an interesting way. 

Pretend you are 
creating a potion from 
the bottles found in 
your home. What 
bottles would you use 
and what would your 
potion do? 
Write a potion 
recipe/instructions on 
how/when to use it. 
(inspired by George’s 
marvellous medicine) 

Imagine you are on a 
train. Where would the 
train take you? 
Write a diary entry of 
your train experience. 

Measure your height 
and the heights of 
others in your family. 

What do you know 
about fractions? 
Create an information 
sheet all about 
fractions. 

What common 3D 
shapes can you find in 
your home? 

Choose 2 different 
localities (rainforest, 
village, city, coast, etc) 
and compare them 
making notes of 
differences AND 
similarities. 

Read a book in a really 
unusual place. Take a 
picture. 

Use materials to build 
a bridge that will hold 
the weight of a toy car  

Write a poem or a 
song about recycling to 
encourage others. 

Go on a shape hunt 
around your home. 
Count how many 
different 2D and 3D 
shapes you can find. 
See if you can spell 
them! 

 

 


